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These Patriots are ready to take on the 2023 - 2024 school year!



Find NWR on Social Media:
@NorthWarrenReg

@NorthWarrenHS

North Warren Regional School District

@NWRPatriotPride

SAT, 9/16

THURS, 9/21

FRI, 9/22
FREE/REDUCED MEAL

APPLICATIONS 
It is important that eligible

families continue to complete
their free/reduced meal

applications for the 2023-24
school year. The application

must be submitted each
school year. 

You may access the
application HERE.

 A note from the School Counseling Office: 

Happy Friday!
We hope you are enjoying your classes so far!
The last day to submit a schedule change
request is Friday, September 8, 2023. 
Please email your counselor with your change
request and allow time for the request to be
processed. 

Mr. Baum, Mrs. Drum, Mr. Hill,
Ms. Quinn, and Mrs. Richardson

 Looking ahead: 
Soccer Fest, starting at 9:00 am

Back to School Night, 6:00 pm

Early Dismissal @ 12:15 pm

Delayed Opening, Staff PLC

Financial Aid Workshop, 6:00 pm

MON, 9/25

THURS, 9/28

When signing your child out
of school early, please

remember to bring your ID to
the school with you.

https://www.northwarren.org/home/school-lunch-program/free-and-reduced-meals/


NWR Tech Office Reminders
The Tech Office is now located at

the back of the Media Center. If
you need tech assistance, please

send an email to
nwrtechsupport@northwarren.org

From the Health Office

Please remember that all health forms on Genesis must
be completed for medication administration

throughout the school year. We are not permitted to
administer any medications without the consent being
completed. In addition, please make sure your Annual

Health and wellness forms are completed. 
If you have any health concerns, please do not

hesitate to call the health office at extension X 1113. 



New Faculty & Staff Highlights
You may have noticed new faces around the halls of North Warren Regional! 

When you see them, say hello and welcome them to our Patriot family!
Skylar Peia

 MS Writing Skills & English 11 
Owen Donnelly

MS & HS Agriculture 

Lisa Conte
Special Education

Hunter Dagon
Technology Support Specialist



Science Labs are in full swing!
AP Chemistry students were

mixing chemicals to determine
mole ratios and looking good

doing it!
8th grade physical science

students reviewed proper lab
safety with eye wash and safety

shower demonstrations.


